
          

Precautionary 

                     Boil Water Notice 
Effective August 10, 2022 

 
 
Due to coliform detected in the water, there is a Precautionary Boil Water Notice 
for the next 72 hours for AMERICAN STREET AND INDIANMOUND DRIVE 14446-
15015. Water will be taken to the lab for testing during this period.  
                                            
                                                What Should You Do? 
Under a boil water notice, water used for consumption can be disinfected by any 
one of the following methods: 

• Bringing the water to a rolling boil and holding it there for one (1) minute, 
Or 

• Using a disinfecting chemical. If you cannot boil water, you should put 
eight (8) drops of common household bleach (unscented) which is about 
1/8th teaspoon, into one (1) gallon of tap water, then shake it and allow it to 
stand for 30 minutes before drinking. If the water is cloudy, use sixteen (16) 
drops, about ¼ teaspoon of bleach instead of 8, shake it and let it stand for 
30 minutes. There should be a slight chlorine odor. Use common 
household bleach that has 5% to 8% active ingredients. Use food grade 
containers. Or 

• Using purification tablets or iodine that many sports and camping stores 
sell and follow their directions. 

• You can also buy commercial bottled water for consumption and food 
preparation as an alternative.  

 
For this and more information on boil water precautions, please come by our 
Customer Service Office at 15516 S.W. Osceola St. Suite B for complete details. 
   
Please call our office at 772-597-2121 or 772-597-2122 if you have not received an 
“All Clear Notice” at the end of the 72-hour notice.  

 


